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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 7:54 AM
To: 'Vince Capiluongo'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: FPL Tax Break

Good Morning, Vincent J. Capiluongo 
 
                                               
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046-EI and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Vince Capiluongo [mailto:catiluon@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 8:42 PM 
To: Brian Schultz 
Subject: FPL Tax Break 
 
My Dear Mr. Schultz, 
 
As an FPL consumer I feel that the tax break that FPL has received in all fairness 
should be split 50/50 between Consumers & Investors.  What's fair is fair & wha's 
right is right.  All parties concerned should benefit equally. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
Vincent J. Capiluongo 




